
Dear Students, 

 

We are two professors from Computer Science working on a 

“repeatability and reproducibility" project - for more information 

see our website  http://repeatability.cs.arizona.edu. 

 

We are looking for dedicated and talented students (graduates and 

advanced undergraduates) who are interested in research, to help us with 

this project.  These are normally paid positions, but you could also take 

them for research credit. 

 

We are looking for someone with strong technical skills, including 

algorithm design and Python or Java programming. A background in 

machine learning, computational linguistics, or text processing might be 

useful, but is not essential. 

 

The position will begin ASAP and, if successful, may continue 

indefinitely, including over summer. 

 

If you are interested, please send an email with your CV 

to Christian Collberg (collberg@gmail.com). 
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